
 

At no cost to you, we would like to share some simple steps you can take at home 

that will help you protect your family against fire. In addition, the Red Cross will 

install FREE smoke alarms within your home. Visits generally last 20 minutes and 

can be scheduled at your convenience. 

During your home visit, you will receive: 

• Installed smoke alarms if needed 

• Guidance in the development of a Family Disaster Plan  

• Valuable emergency preparedness tips and information 

All demonstration and installation services will be performed by Red Cross-trained 

volunteers and/or licensed/insured professionals. 

 To schedule your visit, register at www.redcross.org/ri/schedule-a-visit or  

call 1-877-287-3327 and choose option 1.  

  Your American Red Cross, the Town of Westerly, Westerly 

Fire Department, Dunn’s Corner Fire District, Misquamicut 

Fire District, Watch Hill Fire District, Westerly Ambulance 

and other community partners will be installing smoke 

detectors: 

April 21, 2016  

10:00 am- 4pm 

                   Schedule a Visit today!!! 


